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Request: 
 
1. How many statutory noise notices has your local authority served under the 
Environmental Protection Act 1990 in the last 5 years? 
 
There have been 28 statutory noise notices served under the Environmental Protection 
Act 1990 in the last 5 years 
 
2. Of those mentioned in 1. above, how many have been withdrawn and what were the 
reasons for the withdrawal for each notice? 
 
Nil have been withdrawn. 
 
3. What is the average time period between the local authority being satisfied that a 
statutory noise nuisance existed and the notice being served? 
 
This information is not logged. 
 
4. Does the local authority have a policy and/or procedural document setting out the 
procedure for investigating a statutory noise nuisance? Please provide copies 
 
lease find copy of procedure attached. 
 
5. Does the local authority have a policy and/or procedural document setting out the 
criteria for withdrawing a statutory noise nuisance? Please provide copies 
 
No information is held. 
 
6. If the notice was withdrawn, would the complainant be consulted and be told why the 
notice was being withdrawn or explained to them 
 
The complainant would be informed that the notice was being withdrawn. 


